
15 July 2021 

Dear Families,  

What a great start we have had to Semester 2!  All of the students have settled in 

well and are enjoying being back in class with their friends. Our staff are well rested 

and looking forward to an exciting Term 3. 

We have had some changes to our leadership team this term. This means that I am 

now in the position of Acting Assistant Principal for term 3 and are very excited 

about this opportunity. Replacing me in the classroom are two experienced teachers, 

Teresa Gattellaro and Jessica Stevens. Teresa and Jess are already enjoying 

their time in 5/6S and look forward to being part of the school community for this 

time. 

I look forward to working with the Kismet Park Community in my role as Acting As-

sistant Principal and appreciate the positive feedback I have already received from 

many. 

Regards  

Ciara Stewart 

 

COUNCIL WORK on MCEWEN DRIVE 

Late in term 2, Hume City council began work on resurfac-

ing the car park. Obviously the works is not complete and 

this has affected the parking situation for morning drop off 

and afternoon pick up.  We have not been given any details 

or time line to when this works will be complete but it is 

looking like it won’t be too much longer.  

Hume City Council have also begun more road works on Mc 

Ewen Drive. This has become very inconvenient but is out 

of our control. Hume City Council provide traffic manage-

ment in the morning and have ensured our communities 

safety by providing an alternative ‘footpath’ for the afternoon. We appreciate your pa-

tience and flexibility during this time.   

Important Dates 

Monday 19 July 

School Council Annual Reporting 

Evening (TBC) 

 

Thursday 22nd July  

2022 Prep Tour 9:30—10:30am 

 

Thursday 29  July 

Whole School Curriculum Day 

-Pupil Free Day 

(Parent Teacher 3 Way Conferences)  

 

Friday 30 July  

PCA Disco 

 

 

CHILD SAFETY OFFICER 

Glenn McConnell 

Please speak with Ciara if you 

have any concerns at all regard-

ing a child’s wellbeing or safety.  

 

Celebrating 40 years at Kismet Park 

KISMET NEWS 

Building the foundations for Success and Happiness 

Empowerment and Excellence in Education for All 



On our upcoming curriculum day on Thursday 29 July we will be holding Three Way Conferences be-

tween 10:30am and 6:30pm.  Parents / carers will be invited to book a 15 minute timeslot to meet with 

their child’s teacher and child to discuss their current and future leaning. Students do not attend school 

on this day—they only attend the 15 minute Three Way Conference with their parent and teacher.  

 

What is a Three Conference ? A 3-Way Conference actively involves parents, students and teachers re-

flecting on student growth as a learner, while acknowledging the most important participants in the 

learning process – student, teacher and parent/carer. The student facilitates the conference and is sup-

ported by the teacher when needed.  

 

Three-way conferences strengthen the home-school partnership and allow students to see their parents 

and teacher working together with them. The student can provide information to clarify what they have 

learnt, what are the next steps in their learning, and what progress they are making towards this. The 

student facilitates the conference and is supported by the teacher when needed. Throughout the confer-

ence, parents and the teacher are encouraged to ask questions, provide feedback and encourage the stu-

dent and to share their thoughts and ideas on what is being presented. It’s an opportunity to celebrate the 

student’s achievements and for students to share their learning goals and strategies to achieve them. 

Our Three-Way conferences will be held between 10:30am and 6:30pm on Thursday 29th July. It is ex-

tremely important that you book your time on Compass https://kismetparkps-vic.compass.education  by 

4:00pm TUESDAY 27 JULY. All families have the opportunity to book a time with a specialist teacher, 

but this is optional.  

 

CURRICULUM DAY and EXTEND  

Tuesday the 29th of  July is a curriculum day. Extend are offering care on this day for the 
families that require it. Bookings for care can be made at 
 https://www.lookedafter.com/dashboard/schools/KPPS3429. 

THREE WAY CONFERENCES—PUPIL FREE DAY 29 July 

https://kismetparkps-vic.compass.education/
https://www.lookedafter.com/dashboard/schools/KPPS3429


CONGRATULAITONS MICHELLE ANDERSON! 

We are so happy to announce on behalf  of  Michelle Anderson the safe ar-

rival of  her beautiful baby boy, Brodie Harrison Woolley.  

Brodie was welcomed into the world on Tuesday 6th July, measuring 

53cm.   A HUGE congratulations to Michelle & Sam.  We all look forward 

to meeting Brodie one day soon. Enjoy your baby bubble! X 

 

Kismet Park Primary School is offering a tour for 2022 prospective prep parents. 

Tour date: Thursday 22nd July  

Time: 9:30am – 10:30am 

Please note: Check in is required please bring your devise, masks are mandatory indoors. 

Information packs with enrolments can be collected from the school office. 

 

This will depend on COVID restriction, so please check your COMPASS or our Facebook page for any 
updates between now and then. 

 

Sick Bay is need of some size 6-10 navy pants or shorts. If you have any spares we would love to receive 
them :) You can drop them by the office anytime, thank you in advance! 

  NEW 2022 PREP PARENT TOUR 

  DONATION FOR SICKBAY 










